
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 October 2020 

To you all, 

 

I am proud to be President of Friends of the Elderly. The work of the Charity 

ensures that older people have access to wonderful support and a safe environment for 

everyone in your care to live fulfilled and respected lives. 

The outstanding and important work undertaken by Friends of the Elderly to 

embrace people living with dementia as a part of your Dementia Education 

Programme, is testament to the Charity’s commitment to improving the lives of older 

people. 

I send to you all at Friends of the Elderly my warmest good wishes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HRH Princess Alexandra KG GCVO 

President 

Friends of the Elderly 


